
2024-2025
Payne (Jacobs) and Millington TEAM

Math Science Social Studies ELA

Welcome to FARMS and Fifth Grade! We look forward to meeting you and spending a great year

learning and growing with you all! You will have math and science with Ms. Payne (formally Ms.

Jacobs) and Social Studies and ELA with Mrs. Millington. Please use this supply list as you

consider your back-to-school purchases:

Language Arts: one 1 in. white binder, one composition notebook, one pack of highlighters

Math: one 1.5in. binder, 5 tab dividers, loose leaf paper

Science: one 1.5 in. binder, 5 tab dividers,

Social Studies: one folder, one spiral notebook

● All students should also have a pencil pouch/pencil box with the following supplies:

○ No. 2 pencils (Please no mechanical pencils)

○ glue stick

○ scissors

○ crayons

○ highlighter

○ thin, black expo markers

● Please be sure to put your name on all the supplies you bring to school.

● Pencils pencils pencils- I can not stress this enough!

*******Students are encouraged to bring a water bottle to school as we do not have

drinking fountains in or near our classrooms. Water bottles must have lids or caps on them

so they can be closed when not in use.

Please note: Water is the only drink permitted in classrooms.

(No energy drinks, juice or pop, etc.)

● We can always use Jolly Ranchers, DumDum Suckers, Healthy single serving snacks,
Kleenex, Bandaids, Clorox Wipes, Paper Towels and Zip lock baggies (of any size) in our

classrooms and appreciate all donations. Thank you!

FEEL FREE TO SNAP a PHOTO with your phone.


